
From: Damaris Webb [mailto:damaris.webb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 9:36 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony NE Greenway on 9th 
 
Hello, 
I live at 1009 NE Stanton Street, and feel that designating NE 7th Ave as a Bikeway/Greenway is 
truly a bad idea. I feel it would likely push the traffic onto other neighborhood streets, which are 
even narrower and less able to handle the increased traffic.  
 
Increased cut-through traffic could pose a serious safety concern for kids who attend Irvington 
school as well as the many families and residents in the neighborhood. 
 
I request that the City prioritize a Greenway on NE 9th Ave, which is more representative of 
other bikeways in the city – low traffic, residential – and would not risk diverting thousands of 
cars a day onto single-lane neighborhood streets. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
--  
Damaris Webb 
www.damariswebb.com 
 


